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Meeting Minutes
January 31, 2012
1.0 Preliminaries


1.1
Open Meeting


1.2
Roll Call

2.0
General Business


    2.1   Variance Request – Sakura Restaurant - postponed

    2.2   Housing Update – 130 Central Street (Robert Jordan) - postponed


The deadline was today.  Mr. Jordan has not called for any 



reinspections.  Jim wants the plan presented to Sam on 2/1.  Mr. 


Jordan must attend 2/14 meeting.

    2.3
Update on Community Transformation Grant


The RFP for an administrator is going out to the contractor.  The 


budget has been submitted to the State.  15% of monies will come to 


Hudson for overhead costs.  Jim would like Sam to request that 1/3 of 


the money be paid to Sam.

    2.4   Review Septic Installer Application



Peter L. Waldron III


Jim motioned to approve the application.  Motion was seconded by 


Dan.  All in favor, 3-0

    2.5
Minutes December 13, 2011


Dan motioned to accept the minutes as written.  Motion was seconded 


by Jim with all in favor, 3-0

    2.6
BOH 2011 Annual Report - approved

    2.7
Second Annual Hudson Cook-off



2/16/2012 –Jim will be the Board of Health judge
3.0
New Business


    3.1
Vouchers 


BOH 013112 - $1908.99


BOH 020112 - $3920.00


Dan motioned to approve the vouchers.  Motion was seconded by Jim, 

all in favor 3-0
4.0
Old Business

Debbie Craig mentioned receiving a complaint regarding one of the 
employees at the Transfer Station.

No more information regarding the combined Hazardous Waste Day with 
Marlboro has been given.  BOH in Marlboro is waiting to present the plan to 
the new mayor.


Sam discussed the possibility of a regulation regarding tobacco and nicotine 
products marketed to children.  He is getting information from the State.

Sam also discussed doing Title V inspections on vacant properties with an 
additional Title V 6 months after the property is occupied.  He will speak 
with Bolton and Nashoba Boards of Health.

5.0
Correspondence

Site plan review for 511 Coolidge Street; septic must support the facility.  
Sidewalks and a crosswalk from Highland Commons was suggested by Jim.
6.0
Meeting was adjourned at 7:30 PM
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